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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Happy New Year to all our residents, relatives and friends! We appreciate all your
support and we look forward to a wonderful year ahead. We welcome the year 2024
with our continued commitment to providing exceptional care and support to our
residents. 

We would like to give a special mention to our dedicated staff who have worked
tirelessly over the festive period. A big thank you to all our team for making this
Christmas and New Year so magical and enjoyable for all in our care.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Baiju Punnasserry
General Manager

Looking Ahead...
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Relatives Meeting: 18/01/2024 at 18:00 in the Cinema Room. Important:
This meeting will cover what would have been discussed on our last
organised meeting that was scheduled on 13/12/2023 and the areas
discussed and shared as well as the plans ahead for 2024.
Relatives Support Group: 19/01/2024 at 18:30 in the Cinema Room. 
Resident Outing to The Lights: ABBA Forever! 26/01/24 at 19:30 (Start
Time) 
 

December Highlights

Festive Season

The Christmas season is a time of joy, love, and gratitude. We appreciated the
people who made it possible for us to have a memorable Christmas, and we were
grateful for the extra sparkle that this season brings. 

We want to express our sincere gratitude to the fantastic team at Harrier Grange
Care Home who worked tirelessly to make our residents' Christmas a truly special
occasion. The team’s hard work and dedication have made a huge difference in the
lives of our residents and we cannot thank them enough for their efforts. 

Christmas Day

Christmas Party

Christmas Fayre

Harrier Grange News

Covid Update: We had a reported Covid outbreak on 21/12/2023 with a few
residents but we are getting this controlled with all your help and support.
Hence it is important that any visitor follows the IPC processes, such as
practising hand hygiene and wearing appropriate personal protective
equipment (PPE), as outlined in the section
on PPE recommendations. Visitors should not enter the care home if they
are feeling unwell, even if they have tested negative for COVID-19.
Transmissible viruses such as flu, respiratory syncytial virus (RSV) and
Norovirus can be just as dangerous to care home residents as COVID-19. If
visitors have symptoms that suggest COVID-19, they should follow
the guidance for people with symptoms of a respiratory infection.  In the
event of an outbreak of COVID-19, each resident should (as a minimum)
be able to have one visitor at a time inside the care home. This visitor
does not need to be the same person throughout the outbreak. They do not
need to be a family member and could be a volunteer or befriender.

 

Christmas Clear-Out!: Christmas is all wrapped up and a New Year is here!
We know people like to use this time of year for a fresh new start, so if you
have any Christmas decorations or any unwanted gifts that you’d like to be rid
of or think could have a new lease of life but want to make space for the new
year, feel free to drop anything off to The Activities Team for us to use again
next year! If you’re unsure on anything, contact Evie and Dean through the
activities email: activities@harriergrangecare.co.uk. 

 

Relative Support Group: Our wonderful Lead Volunteer, Julie, will be hosting
another Relative Support Group on Friday 19th January 2024 at 18:30 in the
Cinema Room on 1st Floor. The group is a chance to meet up with other
relatives who are going through the same challenges that often come along
with having relatives in care or just for a catch up and a coffee! Julie and our
Activities Organiser, Evie, will be there to host and as a friendly face to talk to.
It’s an open invitation to all relatives so please feel free to come along and
join. A sign-up sheet will be left in Reception for you to fill your details in
should you be interested.

 

Amazon Fire Sticks!: After doing so well in our Summer Fete, we’ve invested
some of the money we’ve raised into purchasing Amazon Fire Sticks for the
televisions in all of the lounges! We will now be able to expand our activities
onto all floors from ‘armchair exercises’, to ‘comedy hour’ and be able to
watch catch up television as well as having access to Disney+ and much
more! 

 

Resident News

A warm welcome to our newest resident Bob! Welcome to the Harrier Grange
Family, it's great to have you here! 

Birthdays this Month: Poppy (4th), Myra (18th), Eileen (21st), Rita (24th), Stefano
(25th), Lilian (27th) and Iris (29th). Many happy returns of the day to you all! 
 

With Sympathy

Remembering residents who have recently passed: We sadly say goodbye to Brian
and David.

New Opportunities & Staff News

Are you or anyone you know looking for a new career for 2024? Well, you’re in luck
as we’re currently recruiting! We have vacancies for: 

Chef (Full Time)
Kitchen Assistant (Full Time)
Maintenance Manager (Full Time)
Housekeeping (Full Time)
Care Team (Full + Part Time)

We’d love to hear from you! Please send your CV’s into
manager@harriergrangecare.co.uk and we’ll go through the next steps with you! 

A big 'Hello' to our newest members of staff... A warm welcome to our newest Care
Assistants: Fatima S, Christiana O, Manisha G and Lhajo S.

And another hello to Annu who is our newest volunteer who will be helping out with
activities! It’s so great to have you join our team! 
 

Keep In Touch

Make sure to check out the Harrier Grange Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Review
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